
 

 

 
No. 068/25 
 
7th April 2025 
 
 
 

To : All Postal Branches 
 
 
Dear Colleagues,  
 
Royal Mail Property & Facilities Solutions (RMPFSL) National Living Wage Uplift 
 
Branches should be aware that with affect from the 1st of April 2025 the Government announced 
the increase in the National Living Wage to £12.21. 
 
RMPFSL have a legal requirement to apply this rise, and they have confirmed in writing that they 
will apply this to all National Cleaners, Admin & Generic and Warehouse Operatives effective from 
1st of April 2025. 
 
Branches will also be aware that the overall pay claim for all grades in RMPFSL was due also on the 
1st of April 2025.   
 
We have had some initial tentative discussion with the company and we will of course update 
Branches and members on any progress made in due course. 
 
Ay enquiries regarding the content of this LTB should be addressed to the PTCS department email 
address khay@cwu.org or hmaughan@cwu.org 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Bobby Weatherall 
Acting Assistant Secretary 
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